From: Breuer, Lanny A. (CRM)

Sent: Sunday, March 06, 2011 3:31 PM

To: Cole, James (ODAG); | ATF ;
Subject: Fw: Fast and Furious '
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This is from Ambassador Pascual. Wanted to pass it on.

————— Original Message -----
From: Pascual, Carlos (Mexico City) <PascualC@state.gov> _
To: Breuer, Lanny A.; ! ATF r; Swartz, Bruce;! ATF

ATF

Cc: Feeley, John D (Mexico City) <FeeleyJD@state.gov>; Williams, James H (Mexico City) <williamsjha@state.gov>
Sent: Sun Mar 06 12:14:05 2011
Subject: Re: Fast and Furious

DP

The faster we can move down this track the better. Ken said there is a Monday meeting with the DAG. I hope this can all get approved
on Monday.

This message has been sent via BlackBerry

----- Original Message -----

From: Breuer, Lanny A. <Lanny.Breuer@usdoj.gov>
To: Pascual, Carlos (Mexico City)

Sent: Sun Mar 06 07:44:00 2011

Subject: Re: Fast and Furious

I will speak with folks at DOJ. Let's talk early next week.

----- Original Message -----

From: Pascual, Carlos (Mexico City) <PascualC@state.gov>

To: i ATF i, Williams, James H (Mexico City) <williamsjha@state.gov>; Featherstone,
Alex (Mexico City) <FeatherstoneA(@state.gov>; Breuer, Lanny A.; Swartz, Bruce

Cc: ATF
Sent: Sat Mar 05 23:09:00 2011
Subject: Re: Fast and Furious

DP

This message has been sent via BlackBerry
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